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To:   MSU Students 

From:   Dr. Daniel Buskirk 

Date:  February 5, 2019 

Re:  The Michigan Livestock Industry Scholarship Foundation 

 

Please find attached information for the Michigan Livestock Industry Scholarship 
Foundation (MLISF).  

The MLISF scholarships are open to all MSU students and are focused on students that 
are planning careers in the beef cattle, sheep, swine, meat, or equine industry.   

The attached flyer describes the scholarship and frequently asked questions.  You will 
need to request an official transcript from the MSU Office of the Registrar 
(https://www.reg.msu.edu/Transcripts).  Please have the transcripts emailed to your 
email address and submit them as part of the application packet. 

Please review the information and consider submitting an application. The application 
due date is March 1, 2019 and is to be submitted to Ms. Tracy Rich located in 1250 
Anthony Hall. 

https://www.reg.msu.edu/Transcripts

